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Reception : Thomas M 

Year 1 : Miles R 

Year 2: Lucy H 

Year 3: Aryon M 

Year 4: Darcy A 

Year 5: Lewis P 

Year 6: Matthew L 

Christian Value – Respect 

Dear Lord, Help us to show the value of respect for others, displaying the love of Christ at this  

Christmas Season. Amen 

Last Friday was the PTFA Christmas Fair and was a huge success and raised approximately £1500. It was the perfect way to 

kick start the Christmas period: all celebrating together and sharing in the joys of Christmas. All the classes had a stall and our 

Year 6 pupils were excellent     running their own games and organising the visits to Father Christmas. A huge thank you to the 

PTFA for organising the event and to all those who contributed with donation of raffle prizes etc. All monies raised by the 

PTFA this year will go directly back to your children.  We also held the annual Reindeer Run for St Rocco’s on Monday      

morning where you all raised a huge £1750! A massive well done to you all and to Mrs Mills for organising the event each 

year. She has nearly made it to the £20,000 mark over the time she has run the event which is a huge achievement. The 

school choir have been out and about singing their hearts out and entertaining the whole of  Warrington at the weekend and 

during this week. Thank you to all those who gave up their time on Saturday and to all those parents who also supported (and 

joined in I believe!). Again, all monies raised will be spent on musical development in school.  

In the next few weeks things seem to get busier and busier so keep checking the diary dates or reminders so you don’t miss 

anything. We are holding an evening performance of both the KS1 and KS2 productions to enable as many parents as possible 

to see the end result of all their hard work. Please ensure your child does attend as many have key parts which cannot be 

changed at the last minute. Tickets have been issued for KS1 as we can only have a certain number in the school hall and for 

KS2 a letter will go out next week about capacity in the church.                                                                                          Mrs Dymond  

   

 

Well done to our Headteacher Award winners this 

week: Felicity H for perfect cursive handwriting, 

Harry D for fabulous art work, Luke P for brilliant 

Sam’s diary work and Darcy R for amazing     

problem solving work.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

11/12/17: Smoke tent and Fire Brigade in school for Year 5  

11/12/17: KS1 Dodgeball club re-arranged  

13/12/17 2pm: KS1 Nativity in the school hall (doors open at 1.40pm entrance through the main office)  

14/12/17: Christmas Lunch for everyone (information has been sent out from the Kitchen)  

14/12/17 5pm: KS1 Nativity in the school hall (doors open at 4.40pm entrance through the main office)  

15/12/17: Y2 Delamere Residential Deposit due in today  

19/12/17: KS2 Christmas Production at St Oswald’s Church 1.30pm and 6pm 

21/12/17: KS1 Party (children can come to school in party clothes) 

22/12/17: KS2 Party (children can come to school in party clothes)  

22/12/17 2pm: SCHOOL CLOSES 

Reception : Megan H 

Year 1 :Noah H 

Year 2: Evie K 

Year 3 : Darcy R 

Year 4: Pacha B 

Year 5 : Louie R 

Year 6 :Hannah W 

 
  

Reception  91.3% 

Year 1  94.7% 

Year 2  92.3% 

Year 3  95.8% 

Year 4  93.4% 

Year 5  99.3% 

Year 6  95.7% 

Attendance Star 

Award    

We recognise that lots 

of children were poorly 

this week.  Lets hope 

their back for the   

Festive Fun!!  

Reading Award 

Well done to 

Year 5 

Keep reading every night and make 

sure it is recorded in your child’s    

homework diary/ reading  record.  

 

 

Reception : Isla R 

Year 1 :Clayton C 

Year 2: Leon W 

Year 3 : Aryon M 

Year 4: Sophie S 

Year 5 : Phoebe L 

Year 6 : Daniel S 
Year 6 won the star award! 


